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Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission. Please consider banning glue traps. These
traps are widely available and catch creatures indiscriminately leaving them to a slow and horrific
death. Many native animals are facing an extinction crisis and these traps are adding to
unnecessary deaths.Please include glue traps when reviewing the animal cruelty laws.
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